WorldHorseWelfare

28" June 2019

H.E. Antdnio Guterres
Secretary-General,
United Nations New York,
NY 10017 USA

RE: Letter of Commitment on UN Global Compact.

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that World Horse Welfare supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact
with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we
express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear
statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s):

e Conduct applied research and thought leadership with our partner organisations across the
globe to develop and advance best practices.

e Through our international programme, promote the UN Global Compact Ten Principles and
educate a variety of stakeholders, including local government and NGOs about sustainability.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a
Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the
implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public
accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining
the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,
Roly Owers

Chief Executive, World Horse Welfare.

)]

Registered with
Anne Colvin House, Snetterton, Norwich, Norfolk NR16 2LR, UK E%NG%FE_AA%‘%S

t: +44 (0)1953 498682 e: info@worldhorsewelfare.org www.worldhorsewelfare.org
President: HRH The Princess Royal Chairman: Michael Baines Registered charity no: 206658 and SC038384




